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Change to Remove the CD Included with the Product for the FR-A800, 
FR-A800 Plus, and FR-F800 Series Inverters and the FR-CA80 and 
FR-CF80 Series Control Units 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of Mitsubishi Electric drive control products. 
The CD included with the product will be removed.  

 
1. Products Affected 

FR-A800 series 
FR-A800 Plus series 
FR-F800 series 
FR-CA80/CF80 series 

 
2. Details of the Change 

The CD will be removed. 
Due to the removal of the CD, a setup information website, like the one already opened for the FR-E800 
inverters, will be opened for the FR-A800/F800 inverters, where you can obtain Instruction Manuals. 
 
Example) FR-E800 setup information website already available (A similar website will be launched for 
the FR-A800/FR-F800 inverters.) 
https://www.mitsubishielectric.com/fa/products/drv/inv/support/e800/e800.html 

 
Example) CD to be removed 
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3. CD Removal Schedule 

For the FR-A870, FR-A872, and FR-A870-LC inverters, the change will be implemented sequentially for 
products manufactured in March 2025 or later. 
For other models, this change will be implemented sequentially for products manufactured in December 
2024 or later. 
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